
From: Gatson, Judi <jgatson@wistv.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/29/2016 8:03:48 PM
Subject: Clarification pls?

Chaney,
 
I know you’ve been in touch with Mike DeSumma about the Richland County Recreation Commission story.
 
In reporting on the story, I’m concerned that we may have gotten some of the facts confused along the way. 
 
Can you confirm a couple of things for us:
 

1)      The  Governor’s Order does not order RCRC Board members to appear at a hearing but instead provides them 
an opportunity to be heard & to exercise that opportunity they must request a hearing? 

 
2)      That a hearing is scheduled for tomorrow, Wed, Nov 30th at 10am?  And that hearing has been scheduled 

because 1 or more of the RCRC Board Members made a request to be heard? 
 
Thank you very much for your help.  I want to be certain that we are clear on the facts, especially as the story 
develops over the next couple of days.
 
Blessings,
~ jag
 
 
 

Let’s connect 
 
Judi Gatson  I  Anchor
1111 Bull St. Columbia, SC 29201
O: 803.758.1268  I  F: 803.758.1278
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